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Floyd County Launches New Website 
 
Floyd County Government is thrilled to announce the launch of its new website, floydcountyga.gov.  This 
new site allows for ease of access, more up-to-date technology, and a better mobile experience. 
 
The site features simple-to-use engagement tools, better search optimization, and the ability to submit 
many documents and forms electronically.  Visitors now have the ability to subscribe to receive new job 
posting notifications, news, announcements and more.  The site also offers beautiful background images 
taken locally by photographers Ryan Smith and Jason Blalock that will rotate on the home page 
periodically.   
 
County Manager Jamie McCord stated, “The COVID-19 pandemic has shown how critical the need for 
updated technology is. I hope that our citizens and visitors can easily navigate our new site and stay 
engaged with the many opportunities that Floyd County offers.” 
 
For more information or questions about the new website, please call (706) 291-5110. 
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